

Summer Reading 2021

Dear Future **Third Grade** Parents:

Summertime is a great opportunity for students to enjoy the richness of literature and to maintain the reading skills they have learned throughout the school year. Reading helps students increase their reading skills, vocabulary, and improve their overall academics. **Reading with an adult is encouraged.**

As part of their reading summer project, students are required to read the book listed below:

Title	Author	ISBN
How Not to Start Third Grade	Cathy Hapka and Ellen Titlebaum	9780375839047

The following summer project is outlined for the students to **hand in by**Friday, August 13, 2021.

Students:

- ➤ Will complete the attached worksheet "Book Report".
- ➤ Will be doing additional activities related to the story during the first week of school.

We look forward to seeing you in August.

Happy Summer Reading!

Blessings,

3rd Grade English Teacher



Accredited by the Middle States Association and by Accredited Branch Accredited by the Middle States Association and Branch Accredited Branch Branch Accredited Branch Branch